
October 1, 2018 

GA! Project No. A120811.04 

Ms. Kimberly Dixon, P.E. 
City of Daytona Beach 
125 Basin Street, Suite 130 
Daytona Beach, Florida 32114 

Lift Station No. 4 Change Order #3 
City of Daytona Beach, Florida 

Dear Ms. Dixon: 

gai consultants 
transforming ideas into reality® 

This letter confirms GAI's review of Change Order No. 3 for the replacement of Lift Station No. 4. We have 
reviewed the documents and the change of site conditions encountered by the contractor. 

GAI agrees that this is a change in conditions from the base contract. The contractor has been performing by­
pass pumping for an additional 3 months due to nonperformance of a manufacturer. The pump manufacturer 
has failed to deliver the new pumps in the specified time. 

GAI recommends the Change Order No. 3 in the amount of $25,423.05. 

Please contact me if you need to discuss anything related to the change order. We look forward completing 
this project with the City of Daytona Beach and 4C's Trucking and Excavation. 

GAi CONSULTANTS,INC 

7~ 
~/::neno, Jr., PE 

Senior Engineering Manager 

CC: File 
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